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Richard Zitrin

From: Walter Lack [wlack@elllaw.com]
Sent:  Thursday, March 02, 2006 12:18 PM

To: Richard Zitrin
Cc: Tom Girardi; NANCY EICHLER
Subject: RE:

The letter is reckless, contrary to the facts and betrays the fact that your "clients” haven't read any of the
previous newsletters. If you sent it, 'll sue you.

Regards,
Walter J. Lack

From: Richard Zitrin [mailto:richard@zitrinmastro.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2006 11:53 AM

To: 'NANCY EICHLER'; Mark Millard; ecrocke@elllaw.com; Walter Lack
Cc: 'Bill Simpich'; ttsadik@pacbell.net; 'Paul Frassetto’

Subject:

FYI, this is a letter sent this week to the Avila and Arlich clients and that is being distributed to them today and
tomorrow.

As you can see, the letter indicates that my clients will go to Willits on Saturday to inform any plaintiffs who wish
to attend what is going on, and to provide them with information that they and | believe they are entitled to have.

We invite you to come if you like. | still don't have Tom Girardi's e-mail but he can come too. We would
appreciate it that if you are going to come you let me and Bill know. (I say this because you have not tended to
be responsive to my efforts to contact you, except for Betsy Crooke, who is not involved in this matter; there is no
need for that kind of discourtesy.)

We'll see you on Saturday (or not.) Please let us know.

Richard Zitrin
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